
To our Bridges and Rumi
Family,

There isn't much to be said that
hasn't been said already, so we
will keep this short.

Building this community has
truly been the honor of our
lifetime. Thank you for
spending so much of your
incredible selves with us.

As always, thank you for all you
do - but this time, please
remember to keep on doing it.

We appreciate you all
immensely,

-Bridges and Rumi
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Annual Kickball Tournament

507 goes to the Moondogs game

MN State fair day

Summer with Rumi

Northbridge childcare updates

BRIDGES & RUMI

IN THIS ISSUE:



KICKBALL 2023

Bridges and Rumi had
their 4th annual summer
kickball tourniment with
8 teams competing, the
finance team took home
the trophy! Way to go
finance! 



Our 507 region had 
the opportunity to attend
a Moondogs game! The
residents and staff got
together earlier in the week
to tie-dye shirts for the game,
and enjoy some baseball
later that week. They had so
much fun, and they even got
a shoutout on the
jumbotron!



Our Bridges team
members enjoyed some
food and drinks at the
great Minnesota get
together this year! 



SUMMER
WITH 
RUMI

The Rumi team cheered on the 
MN Twins on a hot summer day

Luke rode a
tractor with 
his grandpa and 
he also enjoyed a
boat ride on the
way to his family's
cabin. What's
better than a boat
ride during a MN
summer?! 



Sisters, Leah and Janelle spent a night out bowling!

Jacob, Skyler and a
friend spent the day at
the arboretum!

Sara enjoyed a scooter
ride during her camping

trip!



We are having the best summer at NorthBridge Child Development!! 
We have had water days, tie-dye days and have spent lots of time outside!

 We have also been learning about summer weather, sea life and summer foods!

There have been a lot of questions about what will happen to NorthBridge during this big
transition, and we want you all to know that we aren't going anywhere! We will still be

here to take care of all of your little ones! In the last few months we opened our doors to
the public so we will continue to grow and welcome families from outside of Bridges. 

Please reach out to Amanda if you have any questions or concerns at
northbridgechilddevelopment@gmail.com or visit our new website at

www.northbridgechilddevelopment.com

Toddlers

The toddlers have been very

busy! There are 14 of them, so

their teachers have been busy

too! They have been enjoying

their time outside too! They love

to go out and blow bubbles and

watch the wind blow them

around. They have been doing a

lot of fun sensory activities to

help keep them busy in the

classroom while learning about

fun summer activities.

Infants
The infants have been working
hard on their large motor skills
and learning new sign language
words. They've been getting out
for a lot of walks and they love
to walk to the park and watch
the ducks swim! They've been

having fun doing art and sensory
activities and taking over the

gym when the big kids are
outside.

https://www.northbridgechilddevelopment.com/


Preschoo
l

PRE-K

The Pre-K kids are enjoying
their summer before they go
off to kindergarten. They've
grown so much in their time
here and we know they will
all do great in school! All of
the teachers here will miss

them so much! We're so
proud of them all!

The preschool room

has turned into a

beach, a flower shop,

and a campground.

The kids love

exploring their room

when it changes each

week, and it helps

them understand

what they're

learning about. They

have also loved

getting outside. Their

favorite thing to do

out there is dig in

the dirt!


